MODEL A RESTORERS CLUB (WESTERN AUSTRALIA BRANCH)

>s: Bill Bennie
Ph:

Mike Cooke
Ph:

Kingsley 6026 April 10, 1981.

Next Meeting: - Model ‘A’ Picnic Run to John Forrest National Park
Date: Saturday - May 2, 1981
Starting Mccallum Park
Floce; (Taylor Street, off Canning Highway, Vic Park).
Time : 10:30 a.m,

Entry Form - attached; to be completed and returned
to Alex Kirkwood,

This is to be a BYO BBQ or Packed Lunch outing for all,
regardless of whether your Model A is on the road or

not. If not, come along in your modern (or semi-modern)
vehicle!

For those with vehicles on Concessional Licence:

PLEASE be sure to bring your Concessional Card as this
MUST be signed by Alex Kirkwood before you leave
McCallum Park.

CLUB NEWS:
NEW MEMBERS: Since the issue of our first MEMBERS LIST, two more

members have joined us:

Tony § Rita Parin, o anneroo 6065 Ph: IR

They have Model A Ute and also a Tourer.

David Heard, NSNS, Karratha, 6714 Ph: I

David was down in Perth and attended the March 22nd meeting.
He then visited several members and obtained much information
and also a motor for his vehicle. When he has all the bits
sorted out and advises Mike Cooke of "Parts wanted" we will
put it in the next news letter - and hope that some members
may be able to assist.

VISITORS:

Those who attended the March 22nd meeting were able to meet
with M.A.R.C. (Australia) National President, Wayne Aberdeen,
who was in Perth for a few weeks.

Wayne was able to visit quite a few members and went on a
V.C.C. of W.A. Rally with Eric Richards and family.

He is currently restoring a Model A Truck.

THIS AND THAT!

David Heard advises us that Joe § Susan Shean were the culprits
who got him interested in Model A's and that Joe is doing a
magnificant job on his Model A. Hope we can see it down here
in Perth one of these days..... a shame to keep it up there in
all that red dust !
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